
EDB Committee 

From: Mule Kohl <bcalmk@hawaiiantel.net> 

Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2019 3:34 PM 

To: EDB Committee 

Subject: Wailuku Civic Hub 

Aloha, 
This letter is intended to state my opposition to the building of the Wailuku Civic Hub. 
This project will further congest Wailuku town during the building process and be 
minimally effective in adding much needed parking for the town. 
Most of the parking is reserved for and used by county & state workers. Why not bus 
workers from an already existing parking lot? The virtually empty Maui Market Place on 
Dairy Rd. would be a good start. 
Our tax dollars could be much better spent in truly addressing the lack of parking. 
Mahalo, 
Mule Koh1844 Kokomo Rd. 
Haiku HI. 96708 
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